Dear Sirs

Following the request of one of the competitors, please find attached the following information:
Regarding the Consulting Services for DETAILED STUDY FOR THE RECONSTRUCTION AND ARCHITECTURAL REHABILITATION OF THE EXISTING BUILDINGS, IN ORDER TO CREATE A UNIQUE ENSEMBLE BASED ON THE TRADITION OF THE LOCAL ARCHITECTURE, on Chapter “Submission, receipt and opening of the proposals”, we announce:
1. The abolition of point 6 page 7, that states: “The Client shall open the Technical and the Financial Proposal immediately after the deadline for their submission”.

2. We leave applicable the point 4 of the same Chapter, that states: “The original and all copies of the Technical Proposal shall be placed in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Technical Proposals”. Similarly, the original Financial Proposal shall be placed in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Financial Proposal” followed by the name of the assignment, and with a warning “Do not open with the Technical Proposal”….
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